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grateful for the help such school teachers are giving and hopes that this co­
operation will establish a valuable bond between the Schools and the Uni­
versity.

14. The Board will inform the Department of any changes it may decide to make 
and in return would be grateful if the Department would keep it informed 
of changes in the Public School Curriculum authorized by itself.

. Finally the Board would welcome any suggestions concerning the syllabi 
or the examinations from the Protestant Committee, or any of its Sub­
committees , from the Department of Education, from the Provincial Associa­
tion of Protestant Teachers or from any teachers.
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